
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

May 5, 2023 
 

 
 Gathering space at lunch is open to grade 6s. 
 LEGO club meets in the library today at lunch. 
 Musical theatre practice at lunch is still happening.  Mr. Hotchin will supervise.  Thank you, Mr. 

Hotchin! Gabi and Lucy will lead rehearsal for "There's Something There."  Thank you, girls.   
 There is a badminton meeting today for all athletes who qualified for next Monday’s city finals. 

Please come to Mr. Owen’s room during the nutrition break. 
 Track and field RUN athletes please come down to the gym right at the start of lunch today. Rain or 

shine we will go on a quick run and then you can have your lunch. 
 Track and field practice reminders for next week are as follows: Monday at lunch and after school for 

JUMP event athletes, Tuesday is THROW and RUN event practices and just RUN event athletes 
again on Wednesday. Please bring appropriate clothing for these sessions. The first UVic track meet 
is next Thursday, May 11th. 

 

 


